
I strongly oppose Bill 156. 

This will be very expensive and completely unnecessary. Registering to vote is provided when students 

sign-up for classes.  Moreover, the vague wording of “recognized” organizations may lead to preferential 

financial and staffing resources allocated based on subjective criteria and discrimination against certain 

student organizations.  

 


